
Hello, 

It is July and we have finished celebrating our Nations Independence. It is now the time to start 
gearing up for our children to go back to school, either in August or September, depending on 
where you live.  We are blessed to live in a country that has a multitude of schools, both public 
and private, where our children can attend. 

Unfortunately for children in Haiti this is not the case and many children will not receive an 
education because their parents are unable to send them to school because they simply cannot 
afford it. Fortunately, in Bayonnais, I.C.D.M. has been able to help out and educate many of the 
children in the community because of their sponsorship program. 

You are receiving this letter because you have sponsored a child in the past or you are currently 
sponsoring a child (or children). Thank you so very much for you generous support! I.C.D.M.  is 
constantly trying to grow and give a quality Christian education to all Haitian children in the area. 
In order to accomplish this goal, changes are being made. 

First I want to introduce myself, I am Sabrina Terrilll and I am part of the Sponsorship 
Management Relations team. I will be the liaison here in the U.S. for the I.C.D.M. Sponsorship 
program. My goal is to assist in updating our database of sponsored children, to send out 
informative newsletters, to answer questions sponsors may have and to continually try to obtain 
new sponsors for this amazing program. 

Here is a little history about me; I have known Pastor Yvan Pierre for more than 4 years and I 
have been on five trips already to Haiti, with another trip scheduled for this fall. My education is 
in child psychology and sociology.  I have raised three terrific children and now I enjoy also 
spending time with my four grandchildren and am expectantly waiting for a new grandson later 
this year.  My husband and I are currently sponsoring four children in Haiti.  The joy that I see 
on the faces of the children attending school at I.C.D.M. is humbling. I am excited that I have 
become a part of this organization that is giving these children an education, plus hope, 
sustainability and self-worth all in an atmosphere where teachers are devoted to teaching in a 
nurturing Christ-centered environment. 

Remember with changes there are always some issues that may arise and change does not 
happen overnight. Please  be patient as new implementations are set into motion.  Feel free to 
contact me with ideas, thoughts or concerns. 

Thank you again for your support! If God has put it on your heart to help out He will guide you 
and provide. Pray and let God lead you. 

 

Blessings, 

Sabrina Terrill 

sabrina@icdm.us	or	407-601-9037 


